
 

FRENCH SCHOLARSHIP FOR DVM STUDENTS 
 
The American Board of Veterinary Practitioners (ABVP) Foundation is pleased to 
announce, through the French Scholarship five (5) student scholarships to attend the 
upcoming ABVP Symposium in San Antonio, Texas in March 2025: 
https://abvp.com/symposium/. 

Students at any level of their veterinary education at any AVMA-accredited College of 
Veterinary Medicine located in the U.S. or Canada are eligible to apply. Recipients will 
receive a registration to the Symposium (valued at $250) plus $1,000 to cover 
documented expenses (e.g., travel, lodging, meals, etc.). Reimbursements will be made 
at the conclusion of the Symposium. 

 
Students wishing to apply for the scholarship are required to write an essay discussing 
why they want to attend the Symposium and how it will impact their future veterinary 
career. Essays must be between 500 and 750 words. Essays must be submitted to 
foundation@abvp.com by January 22, 2025, at 5:00 PM Pacific Time. 

Please include the following information on all submissions: 
• School you are attending 
• Year in veterinary school 
• Complete contact information including email 

 
The ABVP Foundation Board will review the essays. Students will be notified of the 
outcome via e-mail. The decision of the Board is final and not subject to appeal. 
Successful students will be required to attend the 2025 ABVP Symposium. After the 
Symposium, the recipients must provide a brief report summarizing their experience, 
which might be used for advertisement purposes in future years. 
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